
Michael School News- 04.12.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 Thank you for sending in costumes for your child for our production of ‘Superstar’ 
which is taking place this week. I am looking forward to seeing you all there, you are in 
for a treat! This will be a very busy week so I wanted to take the opportunity to share 
arrangements with you. Our dress rehearsal will take place this afternoon (Monday). 

	 Our shows will take place in the Sports Hall on Tuesday afternoon starting at 
2.00pm and on Tuesday and Wednesday evening at 6.30pm. The show should last about 
45 to 50 minutes. Following the show on Tuesday afternoon, the children will being their 
costumes home with them at the end of the school day so that they can arrive dressed in 
costume in the evening. 

	 When arriving for the evening performances, or dropping your child off at school, 
please can you bring the children to their classrooms at 6.15pm at the earliest. 
Following the show, all children will go back to their classrooms so please collect them 
from there after the performance. This is to ensure that all children are safely collected 
and so that the teachers know that they have gone home with someone. Your child’s 
safety is incredibly important to us so thank you for following these new arrangements 
for this year. Parents who are collecting their children and not staying for the show then 
please arrive at 7.15pm. 

	 We know that this is a very busy time of year so thank you for supporting the 
school and the children by bringing your child back for the evening shows. 

If for any reason your child is unable to return in the evening then please 

let their teacher know in advance. 

	 

Thank you for your continued support- we hope you enjoy the show! 

K. Riley


Christmas Singing  in Douglas…


 	 Your child will be bringing home a 
form for you to sign and return to school 
this week if they are able to join us on 
Thursday 21st December in Regent Street. 
We would love as many children as 
possible to attend and help us to wow the 
crowds! This will take place from 6.00 to 
7.00pm so a perfect chance for you to 
spend a festive evening! 

Christmas!


	 Christmas is coming! From Monday 
next week we will have the Christmas post 
boxes in school for the children to post their 
Christmas cards to each other. To help the 
Year 6 pupils who deliver them, please 
ensure that they have the name of the child 
and their class or Year group written on the 
envelope too. 

	 Christmas parties will be taking place 
during the last week of term. We will be 
sending out paper plates on Friday 15th 
December for you to fill with your child’s 
favourite party food. More details to follow 
next week…

	 Our Carols Around the Tree service 
will take place in Church at 9.30 on Friday 
22nd December. We would love as many of 
you as possible to join us all there! 


